
Internet Safety Day 

‘Safer Internet Day 2021’ was nationally celebrated on Tuesday 9th February 2021 this 

year. It is an annual celebration that aims to raise awareness of the concerns amongst 

young children. These are from cyberbullying to social networking and digital identities. 

We are all very aware that our pupils regularly use the internet in school and at home. 

All the staff at PACE think it is extremely important to consistently emphasise the 

importance of staying safe whilst being online.  

Each class took part in the BBC Teach Live Lesson on E-safety. This lesson helped the 

children understand what it means to stay safe, sensitive and smart online. The 

children learned how they can stay safe and responsible.  The children were given the 

opportunity to give their views on how they think they could stay safe, be careful and 

what they should do if they felt unsafe or unsure about anything they see. All the 

children gave some great ideas and all agree how important it is to stay safe online.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some of our children created their own posters to  

help explain to others how they can stay safe online.  

During the online safety live lesson, 

the children took part in an activity 

and discussion about what they use 

the internet for. 


